
 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 20th November 2015 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Children in Need 
Many thanks to our School Council for their fantastic efforts with our coffee afternoon and thank you to 
everyone who supported the event.  The great sum of £230 was raised for CIN. 
 
Playground Equipment/Trim Trail 
An update on the outside play equipment; after months of nagging and threatening Sovereign Playgrounds 
have finally made an inspection and it seems likely that they will replace the rotting timbers as they are still 
under guarantee.  Hopefully, this work will be carried out soon. 
 
Hancock Museum, Years 1 & 2 
The children in Years 1 & 2 will be visiting the Hancock Museum on Wednesday, 2nd December where they 
will take place in a ‘Space’ workshop and visit the planetarium.  We are asking for a voluntary contribution 
of £6.  Children should wear school uniform and we will be back for normal home-time arrangements.  
Children who normally have a school dinner will be provided with a school packed lunch.  Please complete 
and return the permission slip 
 
Please could children in Years 1 & 2 bring in an empty 2 litre milk carton for Tuesday. 
 
Stars of the Week 
Reception – Emma Wigham for learning her tricky words and using them independently 
Class 1 – Elias Hershon for his fantastic puppet 
Year 2 – Nathaniel Jones for working independently 
Handwriter of the Week – Aidan Brachtvogel 
 
Mrs Hancock, Miss Mitchinson & Miss Reynolds’s Menu w/c 23.11.15 
(Please note this menu may be subject to change) 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Chicken Korma, 
Rice & 
Vegetables  

Mince & 
Yorkshire 
Puddings, Mashed 
Potato & 
Vegetables 

Chicken Pie, Mashed 
Potato & Vegetables 
 

Picnic Lunch - 
Sliced Chicken 
Baguette  
Muffin 
Fruit Bag 
Fruit Juice  

Chicken Teddy, 
Chips & Beans 

Apple Pie & Ice 
Cream 

Cheesecake Chocolate Cake & 
Custard 

Oaty Biscuit 

Fruit/Yoghurt Fruit/Yoghurt Fruit/Yoghurt             
   

Fruit/Yoghurt 

 
Thank you to everyone who sent in Lego and items for junk modelling. 
 
Yours, 
 
 
Judith Meek 
Acting Head Teacher 

West Tyne Federation of Schools 
 

Greenhead CE Primary School, Greenhead, Brampton,  
Cumbria, CA8 7HB 

Mrs Judith Meek - Acting Head Teacher 
Telephone: (016977) 47347 

email: admin@greenhead.northumberland.sch.uk 



 
 
 
 
Hancock Museum, Years 1 & 2 
Wednesday, 2nd December  
 
I give permission for ……………………………………………………………… to visit the Hancock Museum. 
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £6 
 
Signed ………………………………………………….   Date …………………………. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


